: THE WAY

( ‘A MORE EXCELLENT WAY)

TERM 4: THURSDAY 2
NOVEMBER 2017

STEP INTO PREP FOR 2018 STUDENTS

On Thursday last week we welcomed new families and students to the College for
Preparatory Orientation.

The morning provided an opportunity for our youngest students at College next year to become
familiar with their classrooms and teachers.

Many of our families had not seen our new Preparatory facility and were not only excited to see
Copyright Thomas Hassall Anglican College. All Rights Reserved. 125 Kingsford Smith Ave, Middleton Grange NSW 2171 Page 1 of 2


https://newsletter.thac.nsw.edu.au/file/milania-damicojpg
https://newsletter.thac.nsw.edu.au/file/stefan-petkovicjpg
https://newsletter.thac.nsw.edu.au/bulletin-article/15182/28/27/631/15232#dexp-carousel
https://newsletter.thac.nsw.edu.au/bulletin-article/15182/28/27/631/15232#dexp-carousel

wonderful new indoor and outdoor spaces but happy to hear that there will be a new Kindergarten
building for 2019.

It was a successful and joyful day for all who came and we look forward to having these families
commence with us in 2018.
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